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	Abstract
	Proposed changes to the ANA allocation procedures in the Operations manual



	Purpose
	To change Operations Manual
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Background

The Operations Manual contains ANA allocation rules which states that because there is limited numbers to allocate, each SDO shall be assigned only one number. This is fine for most of the registries in the 802.15.4, as the registries are small, but for example the 802.15.9 added Multiplex ID registry, which has 1500 entries. 
It would be better to be able to give out multiple numbers from that registry to the same SDO or other organization. 
Proposed changes
Proposed changes include to replace the current list of the registries with a table like following:
	Registry
	Standard
	Multiple Allocations Allowed
	Comments

	Frame Extension ID
	802.15.4
	No
	

	Header IE Element ID
	802.15.4
	No
	

	Payload IE Group ID
	802.15.4
	No
	

	Nested IE of type short Sub-ID
	802.15.4
	No
	

	Nested IE of type long Sub-ID
	802.15.4
	No
	

	Multiplex ID
	802.15.9
	Yes
	Numbers 0x0000-0x001f have more compact encoding when sending small frames, so they should be reserved for cases where small frame size is important. 

Numbers 0x0020-0x04ff use longer encoding.


In registries where the multiple allocations are allowed, the organization requesting the allocation can receive multiple numbers, and the sub typing is not mandatory. The number of allocations one organization can get depends on the size of the registry, intended use of the allocation and the committee shall decide whether the specific allocation request is accepted. When the allocation limit is reached the organization is requested to provide subtyping method, and one more number is allocated for that organization.
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